
As we say good bye to 2016, we want to wish you a Happy and Safe New Year! We
anticipate some good things in 2017, but we also know challenges and roadblocks are headed
our way in the coming months.  

We will endeavor to keep you informed on both the "good" and the "not so good". As we sign
off for this year, you can click here to look at our 2016 Accomplishments. 

Finally, there aren't many tickets left for our final raffle of the year, so please click here to
purchase your rifle raffle ticket(s) and help us close this out for 2016. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Yours in Conservation, 
Jim Unmacht
President 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD91dphcVp7I3ukT09TsQ5FTCfC9ZAXuYS0_wAcKrOxH_ifVmYGUDuCEFzL0sIeL5Nz3wwZ1jv9s8rhKUdNdYkNupdBFcn6c7fTZ5GOpr7geGnmx00FqDOD8U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD9-xEh-NTXZi6c1PcjF41tDGvr47Z0FiufqZR1OvCXtvEJNcGIKXPP-VLMdp-Ski8DW50q2Sxdh9-EnSQnVwBgDKzznqcKoJ101qIV76NTJJnPITWNis1dFCi7-8NMqM0LOjTRivDck_ryu4xEmPzlqFyGikYagtrTqr5CNuHcbFzt3IYmbBTzpLK9aiu4UpIGylQyjUdOJJk&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD9yXYBe6AWGq-qVjI0zy6hOlLsadM6Eis3doxxvVaZXcHyTgu9qvAAtc77kanNF-BmpGUqK4AYbcj8LLXZkbX78bbC13gb9lSyYwF0wYAB5sX88MGHJnYdPXusbZiONgify_iikkvkDFLXuA1GN0LMVV5NnG_nAGixlkbpAxra5la&c=&ch=


DON'T MISS OUT! BUY NOW! 

Thanks to AZSFWC member Arizona Outdoor Sports for
donating this rifle!

Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation is a 501-c-3 not-for-profit organization whose mission is to
educate and inform sportsmen, wildlife conservation organizations throughout the state and the public at
large on important issues related to wildlife and wildlife habitat and to provide, via grants or other sources,
funding to conserve Arizona's wildlife populations through habitat enhancement initiatives.  The AZSFWC is
responsible for managing the conservation license plate program (Wildlife Conservation Habitat Fund). The
fund is derived from the sale of wildlife conservation license plates and member organizations as well as
non-member organizations are eligible to apply for those funds.   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD9yXYBe6AWGq-qVjI0zy6hOlLsadM6Eis3doxxvVaZXcHyTgu9qvAAtc77kanNF-BmpGUqK4AYbcj8LLXZkbX78bbC13gb9lSyYwF0wYAB5sX88MGHJnYdPXusbZiONgify_iikkvkDFLXuA1GN0LMVV5NnG_nAGixlkbpAxra5la&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD9yXYBe6AWGq-qVjI0zy6hOlLsadM6Eis3doxxvVaZXcHyTgu9qvAAtc77kanNF-BmpGUqK4AYbcj8LLXZkbX78bbC13gb9lSyYwF0wYAB5sX88MGHJnYdPXusbZiONgify_iikkvkDFLXuA1GN0LMVV5NnG_nAGixlkbpAxra5la&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD9x3CaMjVAclSuiFhw14-gnvQW44MtVNfG_QJsS-jsBpaNjxVIQBmc5gAXmXcp_RGp1Eabi__hzZTR_QyBsh8WxbX_A53pss1gsrVLWkEw3bhpddJ5wPnSVjc_2DyVR2Xcw==&c=&ch=


 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD96hup257ylrO_9aipy2Rcj1GKqG5D37-bHXZ4Mw1O1_p_jzdzj8DNmsJnxMuBuogngBI4BgGxeRVrJ0NjKaXqLIfRGAgDIHBz3F7NXVV-VSN74ahzjdwqH0C-PDcpcHTOexo8a91BoCL_INd_lCPcWpACJgds4gAOAhIr0Nq_5rxiBiWPySn9Qo=&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101755065575
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-_ouV8vuLwNWgdT1nB8BN66P6WhDxHf91wYd3QPzRMHGZbXX39MD91PAL4o1wsrAAe5kmvxjKl0V7ohlJeyJQdxhrDp6XyH1yoAc0mtxGwMa_1cM5nHH4L1NTjAK84FVU0Arq_4Bnh6UjYaR6k5Sg0cTULn1jQuorRwrhZh4FoEm1i3DiAtypmr1-ekFeHjvIFx1YuEJo6820HyXnNoHIlxpFuTlO0Ir5rj0WLu5_aa5V8V8yDPCgS6UZMBWLPTDWbtobFODIWw=&c=&ch=

